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Crusaders of Dorn Jan 02 2020 The Space Marines of the Black Templars
are valiant warrior-knights who fall upon their foes in a storm of
bolts and blades. They are the pious champions of the Emperor and the
fanatical devotion of their battle-brothers has driven them to deliver
righteous retribution against every traitor, alien and daemonic
abomination to have been foolish enough to face them. This book
gathers together seven stories about this most zealous of Space Marine
Chapters, telling the tales of many mighty heroes of the Black
Templars and their famous victories against a multitude of enemies.
A Memory Of Light Mar 16 2021 Soon to be a major Amazon Prime TV
series The final novel in the Wheel of Time series - one of the most
influential and popular fantasy epics ever published. 'And it came to
pass in those days, as it had come before and would come again, that
the Dark lay heavy on the land and weighed down the hearts of men, and
the green things failed, and hope died.' - Charal Drianaan te Calamon,
The Cycle of the Dragon. In the Field of Merrilor the rulers of the
nations gather to join behind Rand al'Thor, or to stop him from his
plan to break the seals on the Dark One's prison - which may be a sign
of his madness, or the last hope of humankind. Egwene, the Amyrlin
Seat, leans toward the former. In Andor, the Trollocs seize Caemlyn.
In the wolf dream, Perrin Aybara battles Slayer. Approaching Ebou Dar,
Mat Cauthon plans to visit his wife Tuon, now Fortuona, Empress of the
Seanchan. All humanity is in peril - and the outcome will be decided
in Shayol Ghul itself. The Wheel is turning, and the Age is coming to
its end. The Last Battle will determine the fate of the world . . .
'Epic in every sense' Sunday Times 'With the Wheel of Time, Jordan has
come to dominate the world that Tolkien began to reveal' New York

Times '[The] huge ambitious Wheel of Time series helped redefine the
genre' George R. R. Martin 'A fantasy phenomenon' SFX The Wheel of
Time The Eye of the World The Great Hunt The Dragon Reborn The Shadow
Rising The Fires of Heaven Lord of Chaos A Crown of Swords The Path of
Daggers Winter's Heart Crossroads of Twilight Knife of Dreams The
Gathering Storm Towers of Midnight A Memory of Light New Spring
(prequel) The Wheel of Time Companion
Mistborn Trilogy Aug 28 2019 This discounted ebundle includes:
Mistborn: The Final Empire, The Well of Ascension, The Hero of Ages
From #1 New York Times bestselling author Brandon Sanderson, the
Mistborn trilogy is a heist story of political intrigue and magical,
martial-arts action. For a thousand years the ash fell and no flowers
bloomed. For a thousand years the Skaa slaved in misery and lived in
fear. For a thousand years the Lord Ruler, the "Sliver of Infinity,"
reigned with absolute power and ultimate terror, divinely invincible.
This saga dares to ask a simple question: What if the hero of prophecy
fails? Mistborn: The Final Empire — Kelsier, a brilliant thief has
turned his talents to the ultimate caper, with the Lord Ruler as the
mark. Kel's plan is the ultimate long shot, until luck brings a ragged
girl named Vin into the fold. But she will have to learn to trust if
she is to master powers of which she never dreamed. The Well of
Ascension — Evil has been defeated; the war has just begun. Vin, the
street urchin who has become the most powerful Mistborn in the land,
and Elend Venture, the idealistic young nobleman who loves her, must
build a healthy new society in the ashes of an empire. The Hero of
Ages — The Deepness has returned, along with unusually heavy ashfalls
and powerful earthquakes. Humanity appears to be doomed. Vin and Eland
investigate the past to save the future, and in the end, sacrifices
must be made. Other Tor books by Brandon Sanderson The Cosmere The
Stormlight Archive The Way of Kings Words of Radiance Edgedancer
(Novella) Oathbringer The Mistborn trilogy Mistborn: The Final Empire
The Well of Ascension The Hero of Ages Mistborn: The Wax and Wayne
series Alloy of Law Shadows of Self Bands of Mourning Collection
Arcanum Unbounded Other Cosmere novels Elantris Warbreaker The
Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians series Alcatraz vs. the Evil
Librarians The Scrivener's Bones The Knights of Crystallia The
Shattered Lens The Dark Talent The Rithmatist series The Rithmatist
Other books by Brandon Sanderson The Reckoners Steelheart Firefight
Calamity At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Snapshot Jun 30 2022
Shadows for Silence in the Forests of Hell May 18 2021 Originally
appearing in the Dangerous Women anthology and now available as a solo
ebook, Shadows for Silence in the Forests of Hell is a chilling
novella of the Cosmere, the universe shared by Brandon Sanderson’s
Mistborn series and the #1 New York Times bestselling Stormlight

Archive. When the familiar and seemingly safe turns lethal, therein
danger lies. Amid a forest where the shades of the dead linger all
around, every homesteader knows to follow the Simple Rules: “Don’t
kindle flame, don’t shed the blood of another, don't run at night.
These things draw shades.” Silence Montane has broken all three rules
on more than one occasion. And to protect her family from a murderous
gang with high bounties on their heads, Silence will break every rule
again, at the risk of becoming a shade herself.
The Wood Bee Queen May 06 2020 "Excellent! Dark and light and
brilliant." - Miles Cameron Somewhere in England, in a small town
called Strange Ground by the Skea, Ebbie Wren is the last librarian
and he's about to lose his job. Estranged from his parents, unable to
make connections with anyone except the old homeless lady who lives
near the library, Ebbie isn't quite sure what he's supposed to do
next. His only escape from reality is his deep interest in local
folklore, but reality is far stranger than Ebbie can dream. On the
other side of the sky and the sea, the Queen of House Wood Bee has
been murdered. Her sister has made the first move in a long game, one
which will lead her to greatness, yet risk destruction for the entire
Realm. She needs the two magical stones Foresight and Hindsight for
her power to be complete, but no one knows where they are. Although
the sword recently stolen by Bek Rana, small time thief and not very
good at it, might hold a clue to their location . . . and to stopping
the chaos. But all Bek wants is to sell the sword and buy herself a
better life. She's not interested in being a hero, and neither is
Ebbie. But someone is forcing their hand and playing for the heart of
the Realm. Ebbie and Bek are destined to unite. They must find a way
to stop the destruction of House Wood Bee, save the Realm, and just
maybe save themselves in the process. All victories come at a price.
The Oldungods are rising. And they are watching...
A Shadow in Summer Jan 26 2022 The powerful city-state of Saraykeht
is a bastion of peace and culture, a major center of commerce and
trade. Its economy depends on the power of the captive spirit,
Seedless, an andat bound to the poet-sorcerer Heshai for life. Enter
the Galts, a juggernaut of an empire committed to laying waste to all
lands with their ferocious army. Saraykeht, though, has always been
too strong for the Galts to attack, but now they see an opportunity.
If they can dispose of Heshai, Seedless's bonded poet-sorcerer,
Seedless will perish and the entire city will fall. With secret forces
inside the city, the Galts prepare to enact their terrible plan. In
the middle is Otah, a simple laborer with a complex past. Recruited to
act as a bodyguard for his girlfriend's boss at a secret meeting, he
inadvertently learns of the Galtish plot. Otah finds himself as the
sole hope of Saraykeht, either he stops the Galts, or the whole city
and everyone in it perishes forever.
Shadows Beneath Sep 29 2019 From the Hugo Award-winning hosts of the

Writing Excuses writing advice show comes a collection of all-new
stories of the fantastic, with beautiful illustrations and a behindthe-scenes look at each story’s creation. Brandon Sanderson’s “Sixth
of the Dusk,” set in his Cosmere universe shared by the Mistborn books
and the #1 New York Times bestselling Stormlight Archive, showcases a
society on the brink of technological change. On the deadly island of
Patji, where predators can sense the thoughts of their prey, a lone
trapper discovers that the island is not the only thing out to kill
him. Mary Robinette Kowal’s “A Fire in the Heavens” is a powerful tale
of a refugee seeking to the near-mythical homeland her oppressed
people left centuries ago. When Katin discovers the role the “eternal
moon” occupies in the Center Kingdom, and the nature of the society
under its constant light, she may find enemies and friends in
unexpected places. Dan Wells’s “I.E.Demon” features an Afghanistan
field test of a piece of technology that is supposed to handle
improvised explosive devices. Or so the engineers have told the EOD
team that will be testing it; exactly what it does and how it does it
are need-to-know, and the grunts don’t need to know. Until suddenly
the need arises. Howard Tayler’s “An Honest Death” stars the security
team for the CEO of a biotech firm about to release the cure for old
age. When an intruder appears and then vanishes from the CEO’s office,
the bodyguards must discover why he is lying to them about his reason
for pressing the panic button. For years the hosts of Writing Excuses
have been offering tips on brainstorming, drafting, workshopping, and
revision, and now they offer an exhaustive look at the entire process.
Not only does Shadows Beneath have four beautifully illustrated
fantastic works of fiction, but it also includes transcripts of
brainstorming and workshopping sessions, early drafts of the stories,
essays about the stories’ creation, and details of all the edits made
between the first and final drafts. Come for the stories by awardwinning authors; stay for the peek behind the creative curtain.
The Emperor's Soul: 10th Anniversary Edition Mar 28 2022 NEW 10TH
ANNIVERSARY EDITION FEATURING BONUS CONTENT HUGO AWARD WINNER
Includes: Deleted prologue: "The Imperial Fool" Prologue commentary
from the acclaimed podcast Writing Excuses An original introduction
from the publisher When Shai is caught replacing the Moon Scepter with
her nearly flawless forgery, she must bargain for her life. An
assassin has left the Emperor Ashravan comatose, a circumstance
concealed only by the death of his wife. If the emperor does not
emerge after his hundred-day mourning period, the rule of the Heritage
Faction will be forfeit and the empire will fall into chaos. Shai is
given an impossible task: to create--to Forge--a new soul for the
emperor in fewer than one hundred days. But her soul-Forgery is
considered an abomination by her captors. She is confined to a tiny,
dirty chamber, guarded by a man who hates her, spied upon by
politicians, and trapped behind a door sealed in her own blood. Shai's

only possible ally is the emperor's most loyal councillor, Gaotona,
who struggles to understand her true talent. Time is running out for
Shai. Forging, while deducing the motivations of her captors, she
needs a perfect plan to escape...
The Reckoners Series Mar 04 2020 The #1 New York Times Bestselling
Series Perfect gift for fans of the Maze Runner series, this includes
all three books in Brandon Sanderson's Reckoners series—Steelheart,
Firefight, and Calamity. How far would you go for revenge if someone
killed your father? If someone destroyed your city? If everything you
ever loved was taken from you? David Charleston will go to any lengths
to stop the Epics. But to exact revenge in this new world, David will
need the Reckoners—a shadowy group of rebels bent on maintaining
justice. And it turns out that the Reckoners might just need David,
too. Praise for the Reckoners Series: “Another win for Sanderson . . .
he’s simply a brilliant writer. Period.” —Patrick Rothfuss, author of
the New York Times and USA Today bestseller The Name of the Wind ?
“Snappy dialogue, bizarre plot twists, high-intensity action, and a
touch of mystery and romance . . . leaves [readers] panting for the
sequel.” —Booklist, Starred "Action-packed."—EW.com “Compelling. . . .
Sanderson uses plot twists that he teases enough for readers to pick
up on to distract from the more dramatic reveals he has in store.”
—The A.V. Club “An absolute page-turner."”—Publishers Weekly "A
straight-up Marvel Comics-style action drama."—Kirkus Reviews
Arcanum Unbounded Oct 23 2021 Welcome to New York Times and Sunday
Times bestseller Brandon Sanderson's first collection of short
fiction. These wonderful works, originally published individually,
have been collected for the first time and convey the true expanse of
the Cosmere. Telling the exciting tales of adventure Sanderson fans
have come to expect, Arcanum Unbounded include the Hugo Award-winning
novella 'The Emperor's Soul', an excerpt from the graphic novel 'White
Sand', and the never-before-published Stormlight Archive novella
'Edgedancer'. The collection will include nine works in all:
'Edgedancer' (Stormlight Archive) 'The Hope of Elantris' (Elantris)
'The Eleventh Metal' (Mistborn) 'The Emperor's Soul' (Elantris)
'Allomancer Jak and the Pits of Eltania' (excerpt; Mistborn) 'White
Sand' (excerpt; Taldain) 'Shadows for Silence in the Forests of Hell'
(Threnody) 'Sixth of Dusk' (First of the Sun) 'Mistborn: Secret
History' (Mistborn) This superb collection also includes essays and
illustrations which offer an insight into the numerous worlds in which
the stories are set.
Three Fantasies - Tales from the Cosmere Aug 01 2022 From the
bestselling author who completed Robert Jordan's epic Wheel of Time
series, here are three standalone stories, all set in his overarching
'Cosmere' world - the universe which connects the Mistborn books with
the Stormlight Archive! ELANTRIS was built on magic and it thrived.
But then the magic began to fade and Elantris began to rot. And now

its shattered citizens face domination by a powerful Imperium
motivated by dogged religious views. Can a young Princess unite the
people of Elantris, rediscover the lost magic and lead a rebellion
against the imperial zealots? THE EMPEROR'S SOUL - Shai is a Forger, a
foreigner who can flawlessly copy and re-create any item by rewriting
its history with skillful magic. Though condemned to death after
trying to steal the emperor's sceptre, she is given one opportunity to
save herself. Despite the fact that her skill as a Forger is
considered an abomination by her captors, Shai will attempt to create
a new soul for the emperor, who is almost dead from the attack of
assassins. Skillfully deducing the machinations of her captors, Shai
needs a perfect plan to escape. The fate of the empire lies in one
impossible task. Is it possible to create a forgery of a soul so
convincing that it is better than the soul itself? WARBREAKER is the
story of two sisters, who happen to be princesses, the God King one of
them has to marry, a lesser god, and an immortal trying to undo the
mistakes he made hundreds of years ago. Theirs is a world in which
those who die in glory return as gods to live confined to a pantheon
in Hallandren's capital city. A world transformed by BioChromatic
magic, a power based on an essence known as breath. Using magic is
arduous: breath can only be collected one unit at a time from
individual people. But the rewards are great: by using breath and
drawing upon the color in everyday objects, all manner of miracles and
mischief can be performed.
Unfettered Jul 20 2021 Unfettered is an anthology of original fantasy
fiction by some of the very biggest names in fantasy fiction, and it
also features deleted scenes from A MEMORY OF LIGHT, the final book in
Robert Jordan's Wheel of Time series. This collection is not only a
fantastic anthology in its own right, but it's a testament to the
generosity found in the science fiction and fantasy community. When
author Shawn Speakman fell seriously ill and was unable to pay his
medical bills, that's when New York Times bestselling author Terry
Brooks offered to donate a short story that Shawn could sell to help
alleviate those bills. He also suggested he ask the same of his other
writer friends, and Unfettered is the incredible result. Twenty-four
tales comprise this superb collection, and as the title suggests, the
writers were free to contribute whatever they wished. Table of
contents: - Foreword by Patrick Rothfuss - Introduction: On Becoming
Unfettered - Imaginary Friends by Terry Brooks - How Old Holly Came To
Be by Patrick Rothfuss - The Old Scale Game by Tad Williams - Game of
Chance by Carrie Vaughn - The Martyr of the Roses by Jacqueline Carey
- Mudboy by Peter V. Brett - The Sound of Broken Absolutes by Peter
Orullian - The Coach with Big Teeth by R.A. Salvatore - Keeper of
Memory by Todd Lockwood - Heaven in a Wild Flower by Blake Charlton Dogs by Daniel Abraham - The Chapel Perilous by Kevin Hearne - Select
Mode by Mark Lawrence - All the Girls Love Michael Stein by David

Anthony Durham - Strange Rain by Jennifer Bosworth - Nocturne by
Robert V.S. Redick - Unbowed by Eldon Thompson - In Favour with Their
Stars by Naomi Novik - River of Souls by Robert Jordan & Brandon
Sanderson - The Jester by Michael J. Sullivan - The Duel by Lev
Grossman - Walker and the Shade of Allanon by Terry Brooks - The
Unfettered Knight by Shawn Speakman - The Twilight Dragon by Shawn
Speakman (bonus story for UK edition)
The Memory of Souls Aug 09 2020 Gods, demons, and even more dragons .
. . Jenn Lyons' powerful epic fantasy continues in The Memory of
Souls. The longer he lives, the more dangerous he becomes . . . The
city of Atrine lies in ruins. And now Relos Var has revealed his plan
to free the monstrous god, Vol Karoth, the end of the world is closer
than ever. To buy time for humanity, Kihrin and his friends need to
convince a king to perform an ancient ritual. The power released would
imprison the god for an age to come. But this may come at too high a
price for the King of the Vane, as the ritual would strip his people
of their immortality. As a result, some will do anything to prevent
this ritual – including assassinating those championing this solution.
Worse, Kihrin must come to terms with a horrifying possibility. It
seems his connection to Vol Karoth is growing in strength . . . but
what does it mean? And how can Kihrin hope to save his world, when he
might be the greatest threat of all? The Memory of Souls is the third
book in the thrilling series, A Chorus of Dragons, which begins with
The Ruin of Kings. Continue the action with The House of Always. 'What
an extraordinary book . . . everything epic fantasy should be: rich,
cruel, gorgeous, brilliant, enthralling and deeply deeply satisfying.
I loved it' – Lev Grossman on The Ruin of Kings 'Delightful and
entertaining . . . it’s a fast, pacey read' - Locus Magazine ‘Lyons
raises stakes to a fever pitch' - Publishers Weekly
Mistborn Jul 08 2020 From #1 New York Times bestselling author
Brandon Sanderson, the Mistborn series is a heist story of political
intrigue and magical, martial-arts action. For a thousand years the
ash fell and no flowers bloomed. For a thousand years the Skaa slaved
in misery and lived in fear. For a thousand years the Lord Ruler, the
"Sliver of Infinity," reigned with absolute power and ultimate terror,
divinely invincible. Then, when hope was so long lost that not even
its memory remained, a terribly scarred, heart-broken half-Skaa
rediscovered it in the depths of the Lord Ruler's most hellish prison.
Kelsier "snapped" and found in himself the powers of a Mistborn. A
brilliant thief and natural leader, he turned his talents to the
ultimate caper, with the Lord Ruler himself as the mark. Kelsier
recruited the underworld's elite, the smartest and most trustworthy
allomancers, each of whom shares one of his many powers, and all of
whom relish a high-stakes challenge. Only then does he reveal his
ultimate dream, not just the greatest heist in history, but the
downfall of the divine despot. But even with the best criminal crew

ever assembled, Kel's plan looks more like the ultimate long shot,
until luck brings a ragged girl named Vin into his life. Like him,
she's a half-Skaa orphan, but she's lived a much harsher life. Vin has
learned to expect betrayal from everyone she meets, and gotten it. She
will have to learn to trust, if Kel is to help her master powers of
which she never dreamed. This saga dares to ask a simple question:
What if the hero of prophecy fails? Other Tor books by Brandon
Sanderson The Cosmere The Stormlight Archive The Way of Kings Words of
Radiance Edgedancer (Novella) Oathbringer The Mistborn trilogy
Mistborn: The Final Empire The Well of Ascension The Hero of Ages
Mistborn: The Wax and Wayne series Alloy of Law Shadows of Self Bands
of Mourning Collection Arcanum Unbounded Other Cosmere novels Elantris
Warbreaker The Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians series Alcatraz vs.
the Evil Librarians The Scrivener's Bones The Knights of Crystallia
The Shattered Lens The Dark Talent The Rithmatist series The
Rithmatist Other books by Brandon Sanderson The Reckoners Steelheart
Firefight Calamity At the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Legion and the Emperor's Soul Oct 03 2022 The internationally
bestselling author of the Mistborn and Stormlight Archive series
presents two very different novellas that nevertheless showcase his
remarkable gift for gripping narrative, world-building and empathetic
characters. Available for the first time in one volume, a publishing
event for all his many fans. LEGION Stephen Leeds, AKA 'Legion', is a
man whose unique mental condition allows him to generate a multitude
of personae: hallucinatory entities with a wide variety of personal
characteristics and a vast array of highly specialised skills. As the
story begins, Leeds and his 'aspects' are drawn into the search for
the missing Balubal Razon, inventor of a camera whose astonishing
properties could alter our understanding of human history and change
the very structure of society. The action ranges from the familiar
environs of America to the ancient, divided city of Jerusalem. Along
the way, Sanderson touches on a formidable assortment of complex
questions: the nature of time, the mysteries of the human mind, the
potential uses of technology, and the volatile connection between
politics and faith. Resonant, intelligent, and thoroughly absorbing,
LEGION is a provocative entertainment from a writer of great
originality and seemingly limitless gifts. THE EMPEROR'S SOUL When
Shai is caught replacing the Moon Scepter with her nearly flawless
forgery, she must bargain for her life. An assassin has left the
Emperor Ashravan without consciousness, a circumstance concealed only
by the death of his wife. If the emperor does not emerge after his
100-day mourning period, the rule of the Heritage Faction will be
forfeit and the empire will fall into chaos. Shai is given an
impossible task: to create - to Forge - a new soul for the emperor in
less than 100 days. But her soul-Forgery is considered an abomination

by her captors. She is confined to a tiny, dirty chamber, guarded by a
man who hates her, spied upon by politicians, and trapped behind a
door sealed in her own blood. Shai's only possible ally is the
emperor's most loyal councillor, Gaotona, who struggles to understand
her true talent. Time is running out for Shai. Forging, while deducing
the motivations of her captors, she needs a perfect plan to escape...
Legion Aug 21 2021
Firstborn Jun 18 2021 Of the son of a High Duke of the interstellar
Empire, much glory is expected. And expected. And still expected,
despite endless proof that young Dennison Crestmar has no talent
whatsoever for war. But the life Dennison is forced to live will have
its surprising lessons to impart... Brandon Sanderson's novels include
Elantris, the Mistborn series (Mistborn, The Well of Ascension, and
The Hero of Ages), Warbreaker, and the several volumes of the
Stormlight Archive beginning with 2010's The Way of Kings. Following
the death of Robert Jordan in 2007, Jordan's wife and editor Harriet
McDougal recruited Sanderson to finish Jordan's multi-volume fantasy
series The Wheel of Time from Jordan's extensive drafts and notes.
Published in 2009, The Gathering Storm, by Jordan and Sanderson, is
the first of the three volumes that will conclude Jordan's epic. At
the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
The Alloy of Law Feb 24 2022 The Mistborn trilogy has become a firm
favourite with fantasy fans the world over. The imagination that
Sanderson brought to the series and his skill at marshalling epic
storylines and dramatic action, his ability to create vivid characters
made him a natural choice to complete Robert Jordan's epic wheel of
time sequence. But with Mistborn, his standalone fantasies and his new
series, The Stormlight Archive, Sanderson has shown his bountiful
talents in his own fiction. Now he returns to the series that made his
name with a new story set years after the events of Hero of Ages. In a
world recovering only slowly from evil, a world where allomancers
wield immense power through their ability to unleash the magic bound
up in common metals someone who can burn metals that no-one has burned
before can tip the balance... Sanderson has the knack of giving the
epic fantasy reader exactly what they want. This ability has thrown
him to the forefront of the genre and the dramatic story within The
Alloy of Law shows off this skill to its very best.
Mitosis Jun 06 2020 From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of
Words of Radiance, co-author of Robert Jordan's Wheel of Time series
and creator of the internationally bestselling Mistborn Trilogy,
Brandon Sanderson, comes Mitosis, a short story set in the actionpacked world of Steelheart: the Reckoners series. Epics still plague
Newcago, but David and the Reckoners have vowed to fight back. Catch
all the action before Firefight, the exciting sequel to Steelheart,
hits the shelves.

Deadly Companions Sep 09 2020 The story of human history has been
inextricably entwined with the story of microbes. Combining tales of
devastating epidemics with accessible science and fascinating history,
Deadly Companions reveals how closely microbes have evolved with us
over the millennia, shaping human culture through infection, disease,
and deadly pandemic.
A Desert Torn Asunder Apr 04 2020 The final book in The Song of the
Shattered Sands series closes the epic fantasy saga in a desert
setting, filled with rich worldbuilding and pulse-pounding action. The
plans of the desert gods are coming to fruition. Meryam, the deposed
queen of Qaimir, hopes to raise the buried elder god, Ashael, an event
that would bring ruin to the desert. Çeda and Emre sail for their
ancestral home to bring the traitor, Hamid, to justice. To their
horror, they discover that the desert tribes have united under Hamid's
banner. Their plan? A holy crusade to annihilate Sharakhai, a thing
long sought by many in the tribes. In Sharakhai, meanwhile, the blood
mage, Davud, examines the strange gateway between worlds, hoping to
find a way to close it. And King Ihsan hunts for Meryam, but always
finds himself two steps behind. When Meryam raises Ashael, all know
the end is near. Ashael means to journey to the land that was denied
to him an age ago, no matter the cost to the desert. It now falls to
Çeda and her unlikely assortment of allies to find a way to unite not
only the desert tribes and the people of Sharakhai, but the city's
invaders as well. Even if they do, stopping Ashael will cost them
dearly, perhaps more than all are willing to pay.
Soul Render Jul 28 2019 It takes a god to kill one.Resistance fighter
Will Sumner wants little more than to avenge his father who died at
the hands of the ruthless king, Alexander Drygo. When the opportunity
arises to steal the king's most valuable possession, Will and his
brothers launch an assault to retrieve it.Obtaining the unimaginable
power of a legendary soul stone, Will learns that the gods of old
aren't dead after all. But even his newfound ability is no match for
the tyrant that sits on the throne.Now, the power he thought would be
his salvation may very well claim his life - or his soul. To help tame
this uncontrollable magic, Will seeks assistance from an unlikely
source and aligns himself with a rebel group that may not have his
best interests at heart.Will's brothers have forsaken him, his friends
may deceive him, and his enemies will stop at nothing to end his life
and seize his power for themselves.Soul Render is a blood-pumping
journey of heartache and self-discovery filled with nonstop action and
mind-blowing plot twists that will leave you hungry for more.Fans of
R.A. Salvatore, Brandon Sanderson, and Sarah J. Maas will love this
epic sword and sorcery adventure.
Sixth of the Dusk Dec 25 2021 A fascinating new novella in Brandon
Sanderson's Cosmere, the universe shared by his Mistborn series and
the #1 New York Times bestselling Stormlight Archive. Sixth of the

Dusk, set in a never-before-seen world, showcases a society on the
brink of technological change. On the deadly island of Patji, where
birds grant people magical talents and predators can sense the
thoughts of their prey, a solitary trapper discovers that the island
is not the only thing out to kill him. When he begins to see his own
corpse at every turn, does this spell danger for his entire culture?
-------------------- A note from the publisher: For a detailed behindthe-scenes look at the creation of this novella, including
brainstorming and workshopping session transcripts, the first draft,
line-by-line edits, and an essay by Brandon, please see Shadows
Beneath: The Writing Excuses Anthology.
Intimacies Jun 26 2019 *Includes the winner of the 2021 BBC National
Short Story Award* 'Outstanding.' Guardian 'Eleven perfect stories.'
Irish Independent 'Glorious.' The Times 'My FAVE collection ever.'
Pandora Sykes In eleven stories, Intimacies exquisitely charts the
steps and missteps of young women trying to find their place in the
world. From a Belfast student ordering illegal drugs online to end an
unwanted pregnancy to a young mother's brush with mortality, and from
a Christmas Eve walking the city centre streets when everything seems
possible, to a night flight from Canada which could change a life
irrevocably, these are stories of love, loss and exile, of new
beginnings and lives lived away from 'home'. 'Embedded in these
stories are exquisite, often moving descriptions where everyday
moments mix with the monumental.' Financial Times
Warbreaker May 30 2022 Warbreaker is the story of two sisters - who
happen to be princesses, the God King one of them has to marry, a
lesser god, and an immortal trying to undo the mistakes he made
hundreds of years ago. Theirs is a world in which those who die in
glory return as gods to live confined to a pantheon in Hallandren's
capital city. A world transformed by BioChromatic magic, a power based
on an essence known as breath. Using magic is arduous: breath can only
be collected one unit at a time from individual people. But the
rewards are great: by using breath and drawing upon the color in
everyday objects, all manner of miracles and mischief can be
performed. Brandon Sanderson proves again that he is a master of what
Tolkien called 'secondary creation,' the invention of whole worlds,
complete with magics and myths all their own.
Legion: Skin Deep Apr 28 2022 Following the success of Legion,
Legion: Skin Deep charts another fast moving and gripping adventure
for Stephen Leeds, AKA Legion. Leeds is a genius, his mind contains
too much information. And to cope it has split his skills off into
individual personalities. They crowd his head and he lives with them
in a vast empty mansion. While he can call on any one of them to solve
a problem he also walks a line across an all-consuming madness. In
development for television Brandon Sanderson's Legion stories are
gripping psychological thrillers, perfect for any fan of speculative

fiction. They will resonate particularly strongly with fans of stories
about that other tortured crime-fighting genius: Sherlock Holmes.
Legion: Skin Deep is an all-new, action-packed novella starring one of
the most fascinating and charismatic heroes ever.
The Emperor's Blades Nov 11 2020 Winner of the 2015 David Gemmell
Award for Best Fantasy Debut. An explosive fantasy debut, The
Emperor's Blades by Brian Staveley is a fast-paced, thrilling epic. If
you like Joe Abercrombie and George R. R. Martin, you'll love this.
'Will keep you turning the pages late at night' – Pierce Brown, Sunday
Times bestselling author of Red Rising The circle is closing. The
stakes are high. And old truths will live again . . . The Emperor has
been murdered, leaving the Annurian Empire in turmoil. Now his progeny
must prepare to unmask a conspiracy. His son Valyn, training for the
empire's deadliest fighting force, hears the news an ocean away. And
after several 'accidents' and a dying soldier's warning, he realizes
his life is also in danger. Yet before Valyn can act, he must survive
the mercenaries' brutal final initiation. The Emperor's daughter,
Minister Adare, hunts her father's murderer in the capital. Court
politics can be fatal, but she needs justice. Lastly Kaden, heir to
the empire, studies in a remote monastery. Here, the Blank God's
disciples teach their harsh ways, which Kaden must master to unlock
ancient powers. But when an imperial delegation arrives, has he learnt
enough to keep him alive, as long-hidden powers make their move? 'A
vividly imagined story of conspiracy and empire' – Col Buchanan 'A
fantastic and compelling fantasy world' – Io9 The Emperor's Blades is
the first novel in Brain Staveley's epic Chronicle of the Unhewn
Throne series. Continue the story with The Providence of Fire.
Legion: Lies of the Beholder Apr 16 2021 Stephen Leeds, also known as
'Legion', has a unique mental condition. He can become an expert on
any subject in hours . . . and with every new area of expertise a new
'aspect' of Stephen is created. Is he schizophrenic? Possibly. Does
that make him an incredible intelligence agent? Definitely. And this
is his final, and perhaps his strangest, adventure. It begins with two
unrelated events: the disappearance of Armando, one of Stephen's many
"aspects," and an unexpected cry for help from Sandra, the woman who,
many years before, helped him learn to live with his condition . . .
and the combination of the two leads to a sinister high-tech firm
specializing in advanced methods of human incarceration. An original,
challenging, and utterly absorbing story, this unmissable novella
showcases Stephen Leeds at his best: a compelling hero, and a man
constantly struggling to understand and control his own divided
nature. 'An absolutely fantastic read' Fantasy Book Review 'The pulse
of a thriller and the hook of a fascinating hero balancing on the edge
of psychosis' Library Journal
Elantris Sep 02 2022 Elantris was built on magic and it thrived. But
then the magic began to fade and Elantris began to rot. And now its

shattered citizens face domination by a powerful Imperium motivated by
dogged religious views. Can a young Princess unite the people of
Elantris, rediscover the lost magic and lead a rebellion against the
imperial zealots? Brandon Sanderson's debut fantasy showed his skill
as a storyteller and an imaginer of baroque magical systems to be
fully developed from the start.
Mistborn Trilogy Boxed Set Feb 01 2020 A boxed set of the landmark
fantasy from Brandon Sanderson, the man credited with breathing fresh
life into Robert Jordan's WHEEL OF TIME. An epic fantasy set in a
world where the Dark Lord has gained dominion over the world. A world
of ash and pain. A world subjugated. But a world where magic can be
drawn from metals. A world waiting for a new heroine, a new hope. A
word of mouth bestseller in the USA Brandon Sanderson's Mistborn
trilogy have now become a massive hit in the UK, introducing readers
to the work of one of the genre's great talents. A master of world
building, sweeping plots, believable characters and engrossing magic
systems.
The Rithmatist Dec 13 2020 A fast-paced adventure for readers of all
ages by Brandon Sanderson, bestselling author of the Mistborn series
and the Stormlight Archives. Here, in a school for the magically
gifted, your talent could cost you your life . . . Joel is fascinated
by the magic of Rithmatics, but few have the gift and he is not one of
them. Undaunted, he persuades Professor Fitch to teach him magical
theory. Joel can't infuse his protective lines and circles with power,
or bring his chalk-drawn creatures to life, but he's quick to master
the underlying geometric principles. His unique skills will soon face
an extraordinary test when top Rithmatist students are kidnapped from
his Academy. Since he's not a magic user, Joel appears to be safe –
but he's desperate to investigate and prove himself. Then people start
dying. However, can Joel really stop a killer alone? As even more
students disappear, he realizes he'll need the help of Rithmatist
apprentice Melody. Together, they must race to find clues before the
killer notices them – and takes them out too. The Rithmatist is a New
York Times bestseller, enjoyed by adult and young adult readers alike.
The book features illustrations by Ben McSweeney, which depict the
magical elements of the novel with elegance and insight. 'He's
brilliant and has an imagination I've only seen in the likes of
Stephen King and J.K. Rowling' – James Dashner, author of The Maze
Runner
The Star Factory Oct 30 2019 The author describes his childhood
growing up in Belfast, and looks at how the city has changed from its
more prosperous and peaceful past
Soul of the World Nov 23 2021 'A great epic fantasy debut' - James
Islington, author of the The Shadow of What Was Lost Enter a world of
royalists and rebels, spies and sorcerers . . . Sarine is a young
artist just trying to survive on the streets of New Sarresant - but

soon her magical abilities will draw the attention of royalists and
rebels alike. Arak'Jur is a guardian, responsible for keeping his
tribe safe. Now he must master an ancient magic if he hopes to protect
his people from bloodshed. Erris is a brilliant cavalry officer whose
leadership has delivered countless victories, but now her enemies seem
to know her plans before she's even made them. These three heroes must
rise - or the world will fall. Soul of the World is a stellar debut
from a major new talent, an epic fantasy perfect for fans of Brandon
Sanderson, Robert Jordan and Brent Weeks. 'A magical book, almost
overflowing with originality . . . Fascinating world, fun characters,
and captivating magic' - The Quill to Live 'Tense enough to make your
spine crack . . . This is one hell of a debut novel' - Bookworm Blues
The Ascension Cycle Soul of the World Blood of the Gods Chains of the
Earth (forthcoming)
Perfect State Jan 14 2021 A 2016 HUGO AWARD NOMINEE FOR BEST NOVELLA
From the author of Legion and the #1 New York Times bestselling
Stormlight Archive comes an action-filled novella about privilege,
culture clash, and expectations. God-Emperor Kairominas is lord of all
he surveys. He has defeated all foes, has united the entire world
beneath his rule, and has mastered the arcane arts. He spends his time
sparring with his nemesis, who keeps trying to invade Kai's world.
Except for today. Today, Kai has to go on a date. Forces have
conspired to require him to meet with his equal—a woman from another
world who has achieved just as much as he has. What happens when the
most important man in the world is forced to have dinner with the most
important woman in the world?
The Lights of Prague Dec 01 2019 For readers of VE Schwab and The
Witcher, science and magic clash in atmospheric gaslight-era Prague.
In the quiet streets of Prague all manner of otherworldly creatures
lurk in the shadows. Unbeknownst to its citizens, their only hope
against the tide of predators are the dauntless lamplighters - a
secret elite of monster hunters whose light staves off the darkness
each night. Domek Myska leads a life teeming with fraught encounters
with the worst kind of evil: pijavica, bloodthirsty and soulless
vampiric creatures. Despite this, Domek find solace in his moments
spent in the company of his friend, the clever and beautiful Lady Ora
Fischer - a widow with secrets of her own. When Domek finds himself
stalked by the spirit of the White Lady - a ghost who haunts the
baroque halls of Prague castle – he stumbles across the sentient
essence of a will-o’-the-wisp captured in a mysterious container. Now,
as it's bearer, Domek wields its power, but the wisp, known for
leading travellers to their deaths, will not be so easily controlled.
After discovering a conspiracy amongst the pijavice that could see
them unleash terror on the daylight world, Domek finds himself in a
race against those who aim to twist alchemical science for their own
dangerous gain.

The Emperor's Soul Nov 04 2022 From the bestselling author of the
Mistborn Trilogy and co-author of the final three books of Robert
Jordan's Wheel of Time series comes the tale of a heretic thief who
may be an Empire's only hope for survival. Shai is a Forger: a
foreigner who can flawlessly re-create any item by rewriting its
history using skillful magic . . . although she's currently condemned
to death after trying to steal the emperor's sceptre, she has one last
opportunity to save herself. The emperor has barely survived an
assassination attempt, he needs a new soul and, despite viewing her
skill as a Forger an abomination, her captors have turned to Shai for
help. Skillfully deducing her captors plans, Shai know the first thing
she needs is a perfect escape plan. but in the meantime, her fate and
that of the empire lies in completing an impossible task: is it
possible to create a forgery so convincing that it's better than the
soul itself?
The Way of Kings Oct 11 2020 Introduces the world of Roshar through
the experiences of a war-weary royal compelled by visions, a highborn
youth condemned to military slavery, and a woman who is desperate to
save her impoverished house.
The Causal Angel Feb 12 2021 With his infectious love of storytelling
in all its forms, his rich characterization and his unrivaled grasp of
thrillingly bizarre cutting-edge science, Hannu Rajaniemi swiftly set
a new benchmark for Science Fiction in the 21st century. Now, with his
third novel, he completes the tale of the many lives, and minds, of
gentleman rogue Jean de Flambeur. Influenced as much by the fin de
siècle novels of Maurice leBlanc as he is by the greats of SF,
Rajaniemi weaves intricate, warm capers through dazzling science,
extraordinary visions of a wild future,and deep conjectures on the
nature of reality and story. In The Causal Angel we will discover the
ultimate fates of Jean, his employer Miele, the independently minded
ship Perhonnen, and the rest of a fractured and diverse humanity flung
throughout the solar system. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Mistborn: Secret History Sep 21 2021 Note: This novella is included
in Arcanum Unbounded: The Cosmere Collection, now available in print,
ebook, and audiobook from Tor (US/Canada) and Gollancz
(UK/Commonwealth). Mistborn: Secret History is a companion story to
the original Mistborn Trilogy. As such, it contains huge spoilers for
the books Mistborn (The Final Empire), The Well of Ascension, and The
Hero of Ages. It also contains very minor spoilers for the book The
Bands of Mourning. Mistborn: Secret History builds upon the
characterization, events, and worldbuilding of the original trilogy.
Reading it without that background will be a confusing process at
best. In short, this isn’t the place to start your journey into
Mistborn. (Though if you have read the trilogy—but it has been a
while—you should be just fine, so long as you remember the characters

and the general plot of the books.) Saying anything more here risks
revealing too much. Even knowledge of this story’s existence is, in a
way, a spoiler. There’s always another secret.
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